PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE CITY COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULED FOR JANUARY 17,
2018 HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO HAZARDOUS WEATHER. THE NEXT SCHEDULED CITY COUNCIL
MEETING IS FEBRUARY 6, 2018 AT 9:00 A.M. EST.

THE CITY OF PHENIX CITY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED WEDNESDAY
JANUARY 17, 2018 DUE TO THE HAZARDOUS WEATHER

ALL OFFICES ARE EXPECTED TO RE-OPEN THURSDAY, JANUARY 18, 2018.
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